
         Tuesday, October 01, 2013 

 

 

Regarding; 

Council District   #2  3 

Planning Distriect  #09  15 

File #19139 

Assessment #135203 

Parcel ID 15-28-23-41-0051 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

I am writing this letter in regards to the proposal to have the homeowners of GlenTerrace, Saint Paul, 

MN pay for the recent upgrades to utilities, street and sidewalks.  If I have a voice with the council I 

request that I not be held responsible in the payment of the said work to Glen Terrace.  I pay tax dollars 

that cover projects such as these and do not plan for or expect that I should be responsible for paying 

additional tax dollars for this project.  If the money was not in the budget, then in my opinion, the work 

should not have been done.  I request to not be held responsible for payment of the upgrades. 

Furthermore if the decision is made to have homeowners incur the costs, there is a liquor distribution 

business that uses the road daily for its employees, have you thought about having the company incur a 

portion of the costs.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Maria Morocho Espinoza 

1860 Glen Terrace 

Saint Paul, MN 

55116 

 


